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New Intercity Fleet 
Eveleigh Facility Project

 COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION MAY 2019 

The NSW Government is delivering a New Intercity Fleet to replace the trains carrying 
customers from Sydney to the Central Coast, Newcastle, the Blue Mountains and the South 
Coast.  

The new state-of-the-art trains will replace the ageing V-Sets to provide customers with a more 
comfortable and reliable journey. To operate and maintain the new trains, changes to the existing 
rail network need be made. 

Upcoming work in May 
We are making improvements to the buffer stops within the train sheds at the Eveleigh maintenance 
facility.  

Activities include removing existing fixed train stops, removal of steel and rubber parts and installing 
new buffer stops. To ensure the safety of our staff, this work is being carried out while overhead 
power is turned off within the shed area.  

This work will occur during standard construction hours 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  
A map of the work area is provided overleaf. 

Upcoming out-of-hours work 
In addition to working during standard construction hours, we will work inside the sheds from 
6pm to 10pm Monday to Friday and 1pm to 6pm on Saturdays. This work is expected to be 
noisy, however every effort will be made to reduce the impact of this work through noise mitigation. 

What you may notice 
Equipment to be used includes trucks and other construction vehicles, a mobile crane, a generator, 
and various hand and power tools.  

Site access for workers and equipment will be from Railway Parade. 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community. Although the work 
will take place inside the sheds, which will reduce the noise impact, every effort will be made to 
minimise noise. Equipment will be switched off when it is not being used, equipment will be located 
as far away from properties as possible, and we will monitor our work activities to make sure noise 
and vibration levels are being managed effectively.  



  

  

Keeping the community informed 
If you would like to speak with the project team about this work, please contact us using the details 
provided below. Thank you for your patience and understanding during this work.  
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